
Sincerely,

Gordon M. Ridgway
1st Selectman

Jane Hall
Administrative Assistant 

Hello Cornwall,

South Road will be closed from next week, 9/16/2024 - 9/20/2024 between the hours of
7:00am - 4:00pm for road work. Seeley Lane will be available as a detour.

We thank you for your patience during this time. If you have any questions or concerns,
call or email the First Selectman’s office.
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